Notice No- | Date-07/02/2023

The Sanskrit Department of Khaira College is going to organize a Gitavritti
Competition for the improvement of Reading Skill in Sanskrit Language on 20/02/2023
(Monday) at 11.30 A.M. in CFH. Each student can recite/chant any five slokas from Gita.
Interested candidates of +2 & +3 (Arts/Science/ Commerce) are informed to submit their
names and class Roll Numbers to Miss Chinmayee Panda, Lecturer in Sanskrit on or
before 17/02/2023.

Date:- { S_/ 2/ 2




